
 

 
School trip Year 5—Map Making: Slade Farm Thursday 27th June 2024 

Dear Families, 

We have been working hard to make the last term in Year 5 enriched with activities.  

Aventurine class will be visiting Slade Farm School, where they will take part in various activities 

including map making. 

 

Children will need to be in school ready for registration promptly as we will be leaving shortly after 

and walking to Slade Farm. Please be prompt as we cannot wait for children who are late. Children 

should wear school uniform and as they are likely to take part in outdoor activities trainers/walking 

boots should be worn.  Please bring a rucksack, drink, packed lunch and a waterproof coat. 

 

There is NO cost for this trip. However, please return the permission and dinner slip by 

Tuesday 18th June 2004. 

NB: We will be having a picnic lunch at Slade Farm. If your child is eligible for a free School Meal, 

sandwiches will need to be pre-ordered. 

 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

With thanks. 

Mrs Butter 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

Aventurine Class trip to Slade Farm 

I give permission for my child _____________________________ to attend the Aventurine 

trip to Slade Farm 

My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I would like a packed lunch ordered      

 

Signed ____________________________________(parent/guardian) 


